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Purdue Extension to Host Private Applicator Recertification Program 
(PARP) February 25 

Purdue Extension will host a Private Applicator Recertification Program (PARP) February 25 at the 
Whitley County 4-H Center. Check-in will begin at 1:30 p.m. and the program will run from 2:00 – 4:00 
p.m. Program topics include managing herbicide-resistant weds, an update on crop diseases and 
fungicide use, and a dicamba update. (Note that the dicamba update is for information only – it does 
not qualify as the mandatory annual training from product manufacturers.) 
 
This program will count toward your pesticide or fertilizer private applicator license with the standard 
$10 fee. 
 
Additional opportunities for PARP credit will be available at the NEPAC field day Aug. 20, and 
tentatively at an evening program in December. Programs are also available in the region. Keep 
abreast of upcoming programs at: 
  https://ppp.purdue.edu/private-applicators/recertification-parp/parp-events/. 
 
Please call 260-244-7615 to let us know if you would like to attend the Feb. 25 event by Feb. 18. 
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